
 

 

Parking for sports on a Wednesday night at  
St Peter’s Cambridge 

 
 

• If the main carpark (highlighted in blue) is full, please park in one of the other 

carparks. The carparks highlighted in yellow are only a short walk from the 

sports hall and hockey turf. 

• Please do not park on grass berms or down the sides of the driveways.  

• Please do not park in our reserved carparks by the tennis courts. These are for 

our school mini vans which return throughout the evening.  

 


